
  

  

  

 

Wednesday, July 24, 2024 

You can also view current information on our website 

www.TrentonCrossingChurch.com 

 

 

 

  FROM GEOFFREY’S DESK . . . 

 

Geoffrey's article will return next week. 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

• THIS SATURDAY, July 27 - Cheap Hill Church of 

Christ VBS, 9am-1pm. More info on the Event Board. 

• THIS SATURDAY, July 27 - TC Ladies Social Pool 

Party, 11am-3pm 

• Sunday, August 4 - TC Promotion Sunday 



 

• Sunday, August 11 - Special Contribution for World 

Christian Broadcasting 

• Sunday, August 18 - TC Friends & Family Day with 

Dr. Wilson McCoy 

• Sunday, August 18-Wednesday, August 22 

- Stroudsville Church of Christ Gospel Meeting with 

Walt Leaver.  More info on the Event Board. 

• Saturday, August 24 - Hilldale Church of Christ 

Ladies Day.  More info on the Event Board. 

• Wednesday, September 11 - TC End of Summer 

Special with Walt Leaver 

• Saturday, September 21 - TC Ladies Social Tour of 

Dunbar Cave, 1pm 

More information about Upcoming Events 

can be found in the boxes below. 

 

 

Church News 

• Parkinson's Support - The Parkinson's 

Support Group meets on the 2nd Thursday of each 

month at 1pm in room G-102. Their next meeting will 

be Thursday, August 8. 

• Dorcas Ministry - The Dorcas Ministry meets every 

2nd Thursday from 6-8pm in room G-111 (across 

from the church mailboxes.) Their next meeting will 



 

be Thursday, August 8. This ministry is for anyone of 

any age or talent level interested in crafting for 

God's glory.  Our Dorcas Ministry is working on a 

project for MAGI.  They need zippers (at least 7" 

long) and heavier-weight fabric that is at least 

16"x30".  If you can help with donations, you can 

leave them with the office.  See Diana McArthur for 

more info. 

 

 

 

New Members 

 

We are happy to welcome Aaron, Averie, and Hayes 

Whitehead to our TC family!  They live at 7304 N. 

Barker Cr., Ft. Campbell, 42223.   Aaron is in the US 

Army.  His phone number is 409-659-3507, and his 

email is WhiteheadAaron34@gmail.com.  Averie is a 

teacher.  Her number is 409-489-8310, and her 

email is AverieWhitehad21@gmail.com.  Hayes will 

be turning 2 in October. 

 



 

 

TC Ladies Social Ministry 

Pool Party 

THIS SATURDAY, July 27, 11am-3pm 

 

Ladies, join us for an afternoon by the pool!  We will 

relax and socialize THIS Saturday, July 27, 11am-

3pm, at Trey & Ann Love Judd's home (1054 

Rossview Rd.).  Please bring a finger food to share. 

Water (to drink--and in the pool, as well) will be 

provided.  See Morgan Langley for more info. 

 

 

 

TC Promotion Sunday 

and Pancake Breakfast 

Sunday, August 4 

 

Join us as we celebrate our children moving up to 

their new classes and a year of great Bible 

lessons!  Next Sunday, August 4, we will begin the 

morning with a Pancake Breakfast in the Fellowship 

Hall. We will be serving pancakes from 8am-

8:50am.  Please come enjoy this time of fellowship 

together. 

 



 

 

Pray for Our Schools 

Sunday, August 4 

 

Sunday, August 4, we would like to "Pray for Our 

Schools" and their upcoming school year.  We would 

like to have someone on each of the school 

campuses in the county (or from your home) to offer 

a prayer sometime between 5-7pm.  If you are able 

to participate, we have a Sign-Up Sheet on the Sign-

Up Board.  If you are unable to participate, please 

say a prayer for the upcoming school year sometime 

during that hour. 

 

 

 

Special Contribution 

World Christian Broadcasting 

Sunday, August 11 

 

We will be collecting a Special Contribution for World 

Christian Broadcasting on Sunday, August 11. Their purpose 

is to take God’s Word—through mass media—to people who 

may have no other means of hearing the Good News. 

 



 

 

TC Friends & Family Day 

Sunday, August 18 

 

Mark your calendars and save the date!!  Sunday, 

August 18, is our annual TC Friends & Family 

Homecoming Day.  Our special guest speaker will 

be Dr. Wilson McCoy (son of Larry and Glenda 

McCoy) from the College Hills Church of Christ in 

Lebanon, TN.  Wilson will speak at our 9am Bible 

Study and 10am Worship Service.  We will finish the 

day with a potluck lunch. Please invite your family 

and friends! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TC Ladies Social Ministry 

Dunbar Cave Tour 

 

Saturday, September 21, our TC Ladies Ministry will be touring Dunbar 

Cave!  We will begin the tour at 1pm.  The cost is $10 a person.  Children 



 

can attend but must be at least 13 years old.  We need a count early to book 

the tour, and we are limited to 20 people.  Please sign up on the Sign-Up 

Board if you plan to attend.  Or, you can click this link to sign up: 

https://trentoncrossingchurch.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2380765 

See Morgan Langley for more info. 

 

 

 

Prayer Apples 

 

We are producing an apple tree full of apples with 

our schoolteachers’ and students’ names. We will 

ask members to take an apple and pray for that 

teacher/student for the upcoming school year.  If you 

are a teacher or a student, please sign up on the 

table at the back of the Worship Center and your 

name will be placed on an apple.  You can also add 

names of friends, children, or grandchildren who live 

or attend here. 

 

 

Magi Boxes 

 

It's time for us to focus on our service to others 

through the MAGI Project. These boxes go to 

children who may not receive any other new clothes 

https://trentoncrossingchurch.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2380765


 

or gifts. They will be distributed through local 

churches around the globe. There are lists of items 

to be included in the boxes on the table in the back 

of the gym and in each box. This makes a great 

family teaching opportunity. Have your child help fill 

the box by choosing items they would like to 

receive.  If you would like to donate items only, they 

can be placed in the tubs near the welcome center. 

You can also contribute money to fill a box. Checks 

can be made out to Trenton Crossing or Healing 

Hands International and given to the church office. 

Consider doing some of your shopping early since 

some of the items are on sale and available now, 

and they may be more difficult to find later in the fall. 

 

For further information, contact Chris Middleton, 

Diana McArthur or HHI.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Kidney Needed 

 

Our very own Eileen Branch is in need of a kidney transplant.  For more 

information and to see if you are a match to donate, simply click this link: 

https://nkr.org/RAM574?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR24qhYOb2H2S4pn

aQLlR4BbpIIiNesMkd-zii3yRYHRQcI3yxeQbrfh-

bI_aem_DKGU2vXPfmhNmaGwzo3n9g 

 

Please keep Eileen and her family in your prayers as they search for a donor. 

 

 

 

 
 

TCYG Activities 

 
Sunday Morning 

9am 
  Middle School Class (6th-8th) 
 High School Class (9th-12th)  

 
Wednesday Afternoon Fellowship 

and 
Mid-Week Bible Study 

4:30-8pm 
Middle School Class (6th-8th) 
 High School Class (9th-12th) 

  
 

 

https://nkr.org/RAM574?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR24qhYOb2H2S4pnaQLlR4BbpIIiNesMkd-zii3yRYHRQcI3yxeQbrfh-bI_aem_DKGU2vXPfmhNmaGwzo3n9g
https://nkr.org/RAM574?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR24qhYOb2H2S4pnaQLlR4BbpIIiNesMkd-zii3yRYHRQcI3yxeQbrfh-bI_aem_DKGU2vXPfmhNmaGwzo3n9g
https://nkr.org/RAM574?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR24qhYOb2H2S4pnaQLlR4BbpIIiNesMkd-zii3yRYHRQcI3yxeQbrfh-bI_aem_DKGU2vXPfmhNmaGwzo3n9g


 

News From The WELL 

 

Items you can help replenish: 

 

We do not need donations of plastic Walmart-type bags 

at this time. 

 

What we are needing right now:  

• We need summer clothing for babies, children, 

and men 

• Please make sure that your donated items are clean 

and in great shape. Drop-off times are Monday and 

Wednesday, 1:00-5:30pm, and Tuesday, 10am-

Noon. Come to the back of the building and ring the 

doorbell.  Someone will come to the door and receive 

your donations.  DO NOT LEAVE DONATIONS 

OUTSIDE! 

• Volunteers:  If you would like to help us, please sign 

up on The Well bulletin board in the Worship Center 

(it's on the wall near the baptistry.) 

  

Clothing Guidelines: 

• Drop-off times are Monday and Wednesday, 1:00-

5:30pm, and Tuesdays, 10am-Noon.. Come to the 

back of the building and ring the doorbell.  Someone 

will come to the door and receive your donations. 

• We are ONLY accepting items that are in GREAT 

shape. Please send all other items to another 

ministry in town. 

• The green bin behind our building is closed at this 

time.  Please do not leave your donations 

outside!  Any items left outside will be disposed of. 

Food Item:  We need jelly and canned corn. 

  

The Well Contact Information: 



 

931-802-2889 

TheWell@TrentonCrossingChurch.com 

 

 

If you or someone you know needs to be added to our 

TC Prayer List, please contact the church 

office.                      

• Memorial Service:  This Sunday, July 28, there will 

be a memorial service for Nita Hardy.  Nita was a 

long-time member of our Wednesday Morning Ladies 

Bible Class.  Visitation will begin at 11am at 

McReynolds Nave & Larson Funeral Home.  The 

service will be at 1pm. 

• Hospital: Daniella Pinewood, newborn baby of 

Emmanual & Naomi Pinewood, remains in the NICU 

at Vanderbilt.                                                          

Mary Linton (TC member and sister of Karen 

Champagne) came home from Vanderbilt after heart 

surgery but had to return due to complications with 

fluid buildup.  

• Surgery:  Mike Hill will have rotator cuff surgery next 

Wednesday, July 31. 

• Home:  Raleigh Whelan is now home from 

deployment. 



• Continued Prayers:  Eileen Branch, Rusty & Sue 

Evans, Glen & Marilyn Ezell, Darlene Gibson, Dottie 

Hall, Kara Alsup Harris, Lynda Hartsell, Marlene 

Hawkins, Mary Linton, Shirley Marable, Heather 

Morehead, Cindy Schmittou, Carol 

Shelton, and Greg Troupe. 

• Home-Centered:  Mary Ann Abner, Loyce Clark, 

Betty Collier, Penny Darnell, Gladys Lee, and Virgie 

Mallory. 

• Family & Friends:  Omar Bradley (grandfather of 

Robert Kent) was diagnosed with bladder cancer; 

Harold Galbraith (former elder when we were at 

Madison Street) is undergoing chemo 

treatments; and Katherine Winn (Mark Winn's 

mother) is under Hospice Care. 

• AHC Senior Living:  Colleen Combs, Room 301 

(900 Professional Park Dr., 37040) 

• Arcadia Senior Living:  Glen & Marilyn Ezell, 

Apt. 304 (175 Chesapeake Lane) 37040;               

Harold Vann, Apt. 232. Dr. Vann would love some 

phone calls and visits! 

• The Villages at the River Club:  Darlene Gibson, 

Apt. 303 (1176 Warfield Blvd., 37043);   



 

• Uffelman:  Edith Blain, Apt. 109 (215 Uffelman Dr., 

37043);                                                              

 Barbara McDonald, Apt. 220;                                       

JC Parks, Apt. 120;                                               

Tammy Roe, Apt. 302;                                             

Forest Suddeath, Apt. 208 

• Walking Horse:   Dottie Hall, Room 119 (207 

Uffelman Dr., 37043)                                 

 

 

 

Communion Delivered 

 

If you or someone you know needs communion 

delivered to them on Sundays, please contact Scott 

Davis at 931-249-9444, or email him at 

Scott.Davis@cmcss.net. 

 

   



 


